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Thanks all for a great Coscon 2014!

Lucas, Monday, Mar 17 2014 - 21:43:30

A special thank you to everyone who made Coscon 2014 another successful gaming event! We couldn't have done it without a great
GMs, vendors, and players who came from all over and donated their time and energy.

See you at Sibcon 2014 this September, and keep an eye out for more COS Game Days, COSQuest and COSVamp LARP events,

club picnics and more!
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